SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 25, 2017 3 P.M., BIBB GRAVES CONFERENCE ROOM

The Shared Governance Executive Committee met at 3 p.m. on Monday, September 25, 2017, in the Board Room of Bibb Graves Hall. The following members were present: Dr. Ross Alexander, Mr. Hugo Dante, Dr. Daniel E. Hallock, Dr. Lorie Johnson for Dr. Felecia Harris, Dr. Scott Infanger, Dr. Kevin Jacques for Ms. Jennifer Irons, Mr. Bret Jennings, Dr. Amber Paulk, Dr. Tera Kirkman for Dr. Vicki Pierce, Mr. Jarrod Russell, and Mr. David Shields.

Handbook – Course Evaluation

Academic/Student Affairs Committee approved with proposed revisions

SGA approved with ASA Committee revisions

Faculty Senate rejected

Dr. Infanger made a motion and Dr. Paulk seconded the motion to consider the

Reconcile Differences on Proposed Revision to Section 3.15.1 and Appendix 3D of Faculty

Dr. Infanger made a motion and Dr. Paulk seconded the motion to consider the differences irreconcilable (u l)] 4

Proposed Addendum to Travel Policy

Mr. Shields made a motion and Dr. Kirkman seconded the motion to consider this an item to be reviewed by all constituent groups, beginning with the Academic and Student Affairs Committee followed by all three Senates. The motion was approved unanimously.

Comments from Constituent Representatives

For the SGA, Mr. Dante reported that the SGA had voted against the Children in the Workplace proposal; however, it was noted that the proposal is still under consideration by the Faculty/Staff Welfare Committee and, therefore, the SGA will have an opportunity to react once a proposal from that committee is forthcoming. For the Staff Senate, there was no report. For the Faculty Senate, Dr. Hallock reported that the Faculty Senate will undertake discussion of the Faculty Attitude Survey and dean evaluations. For the Administration, Mr. Shields reported the following: Homecoming activities will be ongoing next week, October First Friday will be a UNA-themed Paint it Purple event and tables can be reserved through Megan Lovelace, Chief Gillilan is one of only a select few police chiefs participating in meetings in Washington, DC this week with the Secretary of Education, and the Board of Trustees approved the pursuit of upper classmen housing development.

By consensus, the meeting adjourned at 4:15 p.m.	
-	Dr. Lee Renfroe, Chairperson